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Colleagues: Greetings. 
  
We are pleased to announce that the 2011 edition of the iNEER conference, ICEE-
2011, will be held in Belfast, Northern Ireland, United Kingdom.  Prof. Richard 
Barnett, Vice Chancellor of the University of Ulster, will provide overall direction as 
Honorary Conference Chair, while Dr. James Uhomoibhi, Lecturer in the School of 
Engineering, will serve as Conference Chair with the assistance of a number of 
committees. For details, please visit the conference website at:  
  
http://icee2011.ulster.ac.uk/index.php 
  
Theme:  Engineering Sustainability for a Global Economy 
Dates / Venue: 21-26 August 2011, Belfast, Northern Ireland, UK 
Deadlines: 
16 February 2011  Abstract Submission Deadline  

16 March 2011  Author Notification  

15 May 2011  Camera-ready Manuscripts 

30 May 2011  Early Registration Deadline  
  
In his letter of invitation to the international community, Vice Chancellor Prof. Richard 
Barnett states: 
 
"It is with pleasure that I invite the international community to the ICEE-2011 
International Conference on Engineering Education to be hosted by the University of 
Ulster in Belfast, Northern Ireland. This will be the first time ever that the iNEER 
Network will assemble on the island of Ireland. Belfast is a city of great vibrancy - rich in 
culture, comprised of people full of warmth and hospitality, interesting history and lots of 
exciting things to do. You will find that Belfast has much to offer the profession, the 
individual and the family. With the enthusiastic support of Belfast City Council, coupled 
with an excellent range of professional services, please consider ICEE-2011 as the 
place for your next key presentation and as the place to network with people in the field 
of engineering education." See:  
http://www.ineer.org/Events/ICEE2011_Info/VC_LETTER.pdf 
 
Dr. James Uhomoibhi, Conference Chair, indicates that ICEE-2011 will provide a richly 
diverse "think-tank" environment to promote the process of linking technology, 
engineering, education and sustainability for global development. He sees this 
conference as the coming together of participants with diverse backgrounds to provide 
further stimulus for our common goals in the area of engineering sustainability for 
worldwide development..." His letter of welcome is available at: 



http://www.ineer.org/Events/ICEE2011_Info/Welcome_from_James_Uhomoibhi.pdf 
  
Please contact him for further details at: j.uhomoibhi@@ulster.ac.uk. 
  
We hope to see you in August 2011 in Belfast at ICEE-2011. Please visit the 
conference website indicated above to submit your abstract at an early date. 
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